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In November 2024 the people of the state of Oregon voted NO!  We do not need 

more voter intimidation or interference.  Stop trying to overrule the will of the 

taxpayers and citizens.  How dare you think that it’s ok to fix the system to your 

benefit!! Vote by mail has already destroyed our fair voice.   


